
 

From: Epiphany Summers [mailto:epiphany@thedartcenter.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 4:49 PM 

To: Burton, Barry <bburton@co.pinellas.fl.us> 

Subject: Re: FAST Follow-Up 

 

Hello Mr. Burton, 

 

Thank you for your speedy response to our meeting last week. Our Affordable Housing committee met 

last night and were very pleased with the resolution. Although their preference is an ordinance, they are 

excited to support this resolution with the understanding that it will also be incorporated into the 

county's comprehensive plan. We are planning to attend the February 26th county commission meeting 

to support this resolution and we look forward to working with you to ensure that affordable housing is 

a priority in Pinellas County. 

 

With peace, 

 

FAST Affordable Housing Committee  

 


